
 

 

Human Trafficking Awareness Month 
January 11, 2020 

 
As we start the new year, we have little time to reflect knowing so many children and adults continue to be exploited 
across the world including right here in Connecticut.  January is Human Trafficking Awareness Month, a time for us 
to continue our work and increase awareness efforts to accomplish our vision. 
 
Every year we have a Wear Blue Photo Challenge.  Individuals, teams, organizations dress up and get creative sending 
in pictures to increase awareness of human trafficking.  We will continue the Wear Blue Photo challenge for January's 
Human Trafficking Awareness Month.  Have fun, be creative, use heart, and send in your photos by January 20th to 
DCFHART@ct.gov.  During the January 29th HART Meeting we will vote on submissions (if you are not a regular 
participant at the HART meetings and wish to be included please reach out to me directly).  The winner will be 
recognized at our next quarterly HART meeting.  I am including below last year's winner to get you thinking about 
your submission.   
 
Lastly, if you have Human Trafficking Awareness activities and events you would like shared with HART please send 
them directly to me (tammy.sneed@ct.gov).  So not to overwhelm mailboxes I will send an email weekly of the various 
activities and events sent my way to all of you. 
 
Wishing you a happy and healthy New Year!!! 
 

Tammy 
 
Tammy M. Sneed 
Director, Office of Human Trafficking Services 
 

2020 Wear Blue Winners - DCF Norwalk 

 
 

 


